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This week’s notices 
 

WHILE MASKS ARE NO LONGER MANDATORY WE SUGGEST YOU MAY WISH TO WEAR 

ONE FOR YOUR OWN AND OTHERS’ SAFETY.  

SUNDAY COMMUNION SERVICE LED BY REV. ANDREW POTTAGE AT 10.30AM 

IF YOU ARE STILL SHIELDING JOIN US ON ZOOM FOR OUR 10:30AM SERVICE  

https://zoom.us/j/92977134159?pwd=Zk5meHpSL0xQbmRab0IzUG5lbzN6QT09  You may need to 

copy and paste into your browser, Meeting ID: 929 7713 4159 Passcode: 220623 or telephone: 0208 080 

6591 or 0208 080 6592 Meeting ID 929 7713 4159 Passcode: 220623 

REVIVAL PRAYER GROUP ON ZOOM.  Join us each Wednesday at 5pm for 30 minutes of prayer for 

our church. Joinhttps://us06web.zoom.us/j/99061426467?pwd=cDAvRnd3UWUwY2lwa0pvaVl4SHJqQT09 

Meeting ID: 990 6142 6467 Passcode: 806986. Or telephone 0208 080 6591 or 0208 080 6592  
 

SCAM ALERT. A team of scammers operating in the Northwood area & across Hillingdon as this team are 

likely to target residents wherever the opportunities arise. This incident happened on Dene Road and High 

Elms Close, Groups of men seemed to have hijacked some company's details and are pretending to be 

working with them, Look out for the flyers for Extreme Property Cleaning They caused damage to the 

properties and tried to intimidate residents into handing over several hundred pounds. Their vehicle was a 

white van. Resident account of incident: A resident answered the door on the Gatehill Estate to a man at 

10.53am on the 9th of June - said to be working for Extreme Property Cleaning as well and had a flyer with 

him along those lines. Insisting for some work to the driveway, then into the estate on a door-to-door knock. 

Please share this information with your neighbours, many of whom may not use OWL or any relevant social 

media sites. Regards, Nathan Martin, DWO Email: cavendish.snt@met.police.uk Police Contact Advice: 

Telephone 999 in an emergency where there is a danger to life or a crime is in progress Telephone 101 

for non-emergencies where police attendance is required, to report a crime or to report any other incidents 

you are calling about the above message, please tell us that you are responding to a message from OWL. 

OASIS. A sincere thank you to everyone who helped with the Craft Fair either by baking or serving and 

some of you serving and baking. We made almost £250.00 for Church funds. The next Craft Fair will be on 

Saturday July 9th. You will be very welcome to attend. 

SUMMER FAIR. World Scout Jamboree Fair, organised by our own Evie & REN, WSJ Scouts & Explorers 

groups on Saturday 16th July to raise funds for a WSJ trip to South Korea in 2023. Please join & support. 

FOOD BANK. Thank you all for your generous contributions to the Food Bank. These are greatly 

appreciated as is evident when delivered. The last Sunday before the next delivery will be Sunday July 31st. 

Please deposit in Pepper Pig bag at the rear of the church. Many thanks from Shirley 

NEWSLETTER. Please send all newsletter notices by Wednesday 5pm to jessicaghatora7@gmail.com or 

for those not on email, please text message or call and leave a message on: 07902-067-946. 

Please add this breakthrough prayer to your daily devotions as we pray for the revival of our church 

God of love, God for all, your purposes are more beautiful than we can possibly imagine. 

Fill us with your Holy Spirit. Help us let go of all that holds us back. 

Open our lives and our church to new seasons of humility and faith, of change and growth. 

Shake us up with the Good News of Jesus and show us the way ahead. Amen    
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